City of Dawsonville
February 25, 2019
Planning Commission Special Called Meeting

Call to Order: Planning Commissioner Troy Lindsey called the February 25, 2019 City of
Dawsonville Planning Commission Special Called Meeting to order at 5:00 p.m.

Present: Planning Commission Members present: Troy Lindsey, Ken Goines, Anna Tobolski,
Matt Fallstrom and John Walden. Staff present: City Manager Bob Bolz, Zoning
Administrator Nalita Copeland, and City Attorneys Kevin Tallant and Dana Miles. City officials
Mayor Mike Eason and Councilman Stephen Tolson were present as well. (Dana Miles left to
attend the 5:30 HPC meeting)

Invocation and Pledge: Troy Lindsey gave the invocation and led the pledge.

Training: City Attorney Kevin Tallant provided training for the newly appointed Planning
Commissioners. Topics covered from the City of Dawsonville Land Use Ordinance were
Planning Commission powers, duties, proper procedures for meetings, executive sessions,
conflicts of interest, zoning amendments, conditional use permits, variances, etc.

Potential Executive Session: None

Adjournment: With no further business, Anna Tobolski motioned to adjourn; John Walden
seconded; All were in favor. Meeting adjourned at 6:38 p.m.

Minutes approved this March 11, 2019.
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